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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Orla & Uncle Gareth a happy birthday for this week and 

Auntie Nicola & Mrs Rees for next week. 

 

WELCOME!  

We would like to say a big welcome to our nursery pupils – Nora, Elsi, Owen 

& Maeva and to Ava who joins us in year 2; we’re sure they will all settle in 

quickly.  

We also wish to welcome Mrs Rees as the new teacher for Dosbarth Berwyn. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

‘No matter how many mistakes you make or how slow your progress; 

you’re still way ahead of everyone who isn’t trying.’ 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Croeso Nol! / Welcome Back! 

 

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

You still have time to complete the summer reading challenge – ‘Marvellous 

Makers’ at Denbighshire Libraries until the end of September. Remember all 

you have to do is read 6 books!  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please remember to wear the correct school uniform and mark all your 

children’s uniform with their names including their coats, water bottles and 

bags. Plain grey/black joggers and trainers to be worn on PE days only and 

skirts should not be shorter than their knees. 

Additional uniform can be ordered online at www.workplace-worksafe.co.uk 

and we do have some good quality 2nd hand uniform in school. 

 

 

 

 

about:blank
http://www.workplace-worksafe.co.uk/


 

 

 

SECONDARY ADMISSION 

Parents of year 6 pupils can apply for secondary September 2025 admissions 

through Denbighshire County Council website. The closing date is 4th 

November 2024. 

Ysgol Dinas Bran have an open evening on Wednesday 25th September, 

arrive between 5.30-6.30pm to start your tour for pupils in years 5-6.  

 

 

SEESAW 

Those parents who accessed Seesaw last year will have received an email to 

say last year’s journal has been archived and you will have an option to 

download your child’s content. You will shortly receive a new log in 

sheet/link for you to access this year’s 24-25 Seesaw. Please remember to 

click notifications, so you never miss your child’s work or any school 

messages. Any problems please contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

MUSIC LESSONS 

A letter has been sent out again this week regarding the music/instrumental 

lessons that can be offered in school. If your child would like lessons and you 

haven’t already returned your form, please do so by Friday 13th September. 

 

 

FAMILY LINK WORKER 

Our family link worker is Teleri Richards, she is available to support those 

children/families in the early years and pre-school. She can provide individual 

guidance, help with managing difficult behaviour or toileting issues, support to 

parents and children during difficult times e.g. divorce, illness, bereavement, 

help with form filling and sharing information on ways you can help your 

children learn and develop early reading, writing and number skills through 

play. She can be contacted on 0797331776 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

EVENTS FOR W/B: 9th September 2024 

 

 

Mon 9th  
 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

 

Tue 10th  
 

 

 

 

 

Wed 11th   
 

AM: Chwarae yn gymraeg with the Urdd – Dosbarth 

Dyfrdwy 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Berwyn & Dyfrdwy  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper.  

 

 

Thur 12th  

 
 

 

 

Fri 13th  Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for the next week will 

close at mid-day today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 9th September 2024 

 

If you have any dietary requirements; please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Auntie Catrin 

 

School packed lunches or filled jacket potato can also be provided instead of a 

hot meal.  

 

Don’t forget all pupils are now entitled to a FREE lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Fish Stars 

Seasoned Wedges 

Garden Peas & Sweetcorn 

Fruit Yoghurt Pot 

 

Tuesday Beef Bolognaise 

Pasta 

Garlic & Cheese Bread 

Chocolate Crunch Cake 

 

Wednesday Chicken with a Tomato Sauce 

Plain Rice 

Fruit Crumble & Custard 

 

Thursday Roast Pork with Apple Sauce & Gravy 

Creamed Potatoes 

Carrots & Broccoli 

Homemade Shortbread 

 

Friday 

 

Sausage 

Chips 

Baked Beans 

Chocolate Fudge Cake 

 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food 

deliveries. 


